Matura's Answer from Anp

Wayne Reese of Greenbank District Pigeon Club and
President of Queensland Racing Pigeon Federation
- Brisbane - Australia

Wayne tells us about his experience:

"| started racing as a teenager and then started racing
again in 1982. | belong to the Greenbank District
Pigeon Club and | am President of the Queensland
Racing Pigeon Federation.

A friend recommended Orego-Stim Liquid to me, |
have been using it when it has been available on and
off for the last 10 years. | have been using Orego-Stim
Liquid with my race birds and my breeding stock.

There is a noticeable difference in my pigeons, they
have extra shine and are in peak condition. One of my
pigeons Kruger Rand raced in the Eulo 500 mile
Federation Race in September and won by 12
minutes. When she arrived back at the loft she didn’t
even look like she had just raced. | would recommend
Orego-Stim Liquid to pigeon flyers. Hope everybody
enjoys their pigeons."



